Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 11:03 AM

To: ‘Bob Asher

Subject: RE: Form C-141 Final Report (Mojave Water Transfer, 30-015-26916, 2RP-535)

RE: EOG * Mojave Water Transfer Line * 30-015-26916 * 2RP-535 * DOR: 5/16/2010
Bob,

Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. It is OCD’s understanding that some volume of
impacted material was excavated soon after the release.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

81 S. First St.

Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state,
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Bob Asher [mailto:Bob_Asher@eogresources.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 4:00 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Subject: Form C-141 Final Report (Mojave Water Transfer, 30-015-26916, 2RP-535)

Mike,

Attached is documentation for a release that occurred in 2010 and | apologize, | had not followed up on. Today, Jeremy
Haass was at a meeting in BLM/Carlsbad Field Office and was approached by Randall Pair about the location and issues

with an open excavation and downed fencing.

If you could review the attachment at your earliest convenience to determine if the NMOCD will approve the closure so
EOG can get the excavation backfilled.

Please call me if there are any further questions.

Thank you,

Robert C. “Bob” Asher



Environmental Supervisor

Safety & Environmental Department
EOG Resources, Inc.

Artesia Division

Artesia, NM 88210

575-748-4217 (Office)

575-365-4021 (Cell)

EOG Safety Begins With YOUR Safety

deogresources



